STEPPING STONES LATEST NEWSLETTER

Dear one and all, June 2016

We are now moving into our second theme for the summer term, namely

"Oh! I do like to be beside the seaside!" during which we will enjoy our learning in the great outdoors, hopefully accompanied by some fine weather, as we play in the tree house, which is now a lifeboat (but may soon transform into a pirate ship), and pretend that the sand area is a beach, where we can build St Michael's Mount, create our own water falls and chase our own shadows! During the last week of term we will be ready to "party" by celebrating the end of the school year, and the things that are important to us our Great British values: the Queen's 90th birthday, dressed in red, white and blue as pirates- our favourite theme!

For the children leaving at the end of this term and starting school:

Your child's Learning and Development Summary will be ready for your comments during the next couple of weeks. These need to be completed by you and returned a.s.a.p for us to enclose in the Learning Journey, which will be presented to you at the Graduation Service.

This will be at Newlyn School hall on **Friday 15th July at 10am**, with light refreshments afterwards at Stepping Stones.

We are also collecting the completed paperwork handed out at the school intake meeting, for the Foundation class, and any uniform orders, which need to be returned quite quickly, please, if you require uniform for the beginning of next term.

So that we may take our **graduating children** on an interactive experience based on "We're going on a bear hunt!" provision on **Friday 8**th **July will be different....please find details enclosed**

THE SAFETY OF YOUR CHILDREN is hugely important to us all; therefore please adhere to the sun safe policy which appears on the noticeboard, and keep gates securely fastened.

CHANGE OVER TIME:

** to help alleviate the 12o'clock chaos each day, would it be possible for the parents and children coming in to Stepping Stones to wait outside of the cloakroom until the morning children have left, please?

Further information and photos are available on the web site below, and if you have any ideas that you would like to share with us, please do so, or email us, we would love to hear from you at: steppingstones@newlyn.cornwall.sch.uk or log onto the web site www.newlynschool.co.uk
The last day of term will be Friday 22nd July, returning on Tuesday 6th September 2016

Many	thanks	Sue	and Co
------	--------	-----	--------